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Paul Maggie LF043003-20

From: Rippentrop Kay
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2003 2:47 PM
To: Paul Maggie

Items for April 30th LF Meeting --

To: City Council

From: Mayor Jerry Munson

Date: April 10, 2003

Ref: Appointment to Electrical Board

I am recommending that the City Council confirm the reappointment of Don Dubej as the
Electrical Utility representative and Jim Mullenberg as the Master Electrician
representative to the Rapid City Electrical Board. The terms of the appointment will run
for two years - to expire May, 2005.

4/14/2003




